
 

 

 

 

Legal Notice 

Notice is hereby given that The City of Jamestown’s Department of Development will be 
holding a Public Hearing regarding the submission of the Consolidated Annual 
Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER). 

The Public Hearing will be held on November 25th, 2024 at 6:15 in the Council Chambers, 
located on the second floor of the Municipal building. 

Any person with a disability requiring reasonable accommodation in order to participate 
in the meetings should call (716) 483-7612 with their request prior to the scheduled 
meeting(s). 


